City of Del Mar |

September 14, 2012

Ms. Laurie Walsh

WRC Engineer C

San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100

San Diego, California 92123

SUBIJECT: ADMINISTRATIVE DRAFT MUNICIPAL SEPARATE STORM SEWER PERMIT TENTATIVE ORDER
NO. R9-2012-0011

Dear Ms. Walsh:

Thank you for the opportunity to engage in the focused meeting process regarding the Administrative
Draft Tentative Order R9-2012-0011. The process has allowed stakeholders to participate in shaping the
Public Draft Tentative Order by providing ideas and concepts that support an MS4 Permit that moves us
towards our goal — improved water quality and receiving water conditions.

The City of Del Mar has participated in the development of the San Diego County Regional Copermittees
comment process. Those comments, including an electronic version of recommended changes (e.g.,
redline/strikeouts), are to be submitted under separate cover by the County of San Diego on behalf of
the San Diego County Regional Copermittees.

The City of Del Mar looks forward to reviewing the Public Draft Tentative Order upon its release and
continuing our dialog with Regional Water Quality Control Board staff during the next phases of the
permit reissuance process. If you have any questions, please contact me at (619) 994-7074.

Sincerely,
Mikhail Ogawa, P.E.

City of Del Mar
Clean Water Manager
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